New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
Office of General Counsel, 14" Floor
625 Broadway, Albany, New York 12233-1500

- Phone: (518) 402-9185 Fax: (518) 402-9018

Website: www.dec.ny.gov '

January 9, 2014

SENT VIA CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Attn: Joanne Angelilli
5 Hickory Drive
Stamford, CT 06902-7728

RE:  Notice of Hearing & Complaint
Industrial Overall Service Corp.
Case No. NYD986925808-13
30 Pine Street, New Rochelle, NY

Dear Ms. Angelilli:

This letter is to inform you that the New York State Department of Environmental
Conservation (Department) has withdrawn the sent Notice of Hearing and Complaint, dated
December 30, 2013 for the non-filing of the 2012 Hazardous Waste Annual Report.

Please note that you do not need to appear at the scheduled Pre-Hearing Conference

|

Industrial Overall Service Corp.
set for January 31, 2014 at 10:30 a.m.
\

\

If you have any further questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at
518-402-9510. '

% : Sincerely,
i

Maria Mastroianni
Legal Assistant
Office of General Counsel

Joe Martens
Commissioner



L

E. Moore, Region 3
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